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Sending to this Inbox as it is relevant to the Ports of Tauranga Stella Passage Wharves and
Dredging Project. Can you please file this into Enquire as Further Information Received? K

Arron

Froms Loura Neale S S(21E) O'(\ le/
2

Sent: Thursday, 4 February 2021 9:11 AM
To:Aton CoxSSIRE S N
Cc: Rebecca Perrett89(2)@) = Vanessa Hamm A \

Subject: Stella Passage development O \

MFE CYBER SECURITY NING
This email originated from outside our@ani tion. se take extra

care when clicking on any li ning a @hments.
Hi Arron

Hope you are well. We have rece'red@&ilenty Regi &cil’s comments on the Port’s

Stella Passage fast track applicati

detailed assessments o@ n sedime ort or changes to water speed and
hydrodynamic funegtions, otential @ marine species. During our consultation with
MfE both inform%i formally vi:;& ams meeting we had on 19 November 2020, we were
actively disco om submitting full reports, with the reason being that this stage of the

process is t unde’rta erits analysis of the proposal and is about assessing the
proposal‘=gainst the purp e Act. The only reports that were provided were those that

DOC@T\ phati{@ g.

tit is therefore disappointing for the Port to now see that this is being

ill und '&
@sed in ts by the Regional Council - which we assume will then go to the Minister. We

would exp MfE would include in its briefing to the Minister a clarification on this point, to
makwar that it was MfE and not the Port who was responsible for deciding what reports

We would like to address o@t in paR & in the comments regarding the lack of
0

wer red at this stage. An alternative is that we simply provide the assessments now.

&o wish to make comments regarding the Tauranga City Council comments. Given the
activity the Port is seeking consent for is a restricted discretionary activity, the comments made

by TCC regarding the impacts on the local transport networks and three waters sit outside the
matters to which discretion has been reserved in the Regional Coastal Environment Plan, so will
not be a matter for the decision maker.



Can we please set up a call to discuss this with you.

Many thanks
Laura
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Laura Neale / Solicitor
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This email is confidential and may be legally privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, pleas

and any attachments.
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